April 23, 2012

State Employees Charitable Campaign
100 N. 15" Ave, Suite 402
Phoenix, AZ 85007

The Area Agency on Aging and its DOVES® program wish to thank the
individual who has donated to DOVES® through the State Employees
Charitable Campaign.

The DOVES® program has provided a fresh start in life for more than 90
older adults who would have otherwise remained with their abuser
because they had no other option available to them. Thanks to DOVES®,
these older adults are finding the time, support and assistance they need to
become self-sufficient and able to live free from violence and fear, many
for the first time in their adult lives.

The DOVES® program is made possible through contributions from
caring individuals and organizations in our community, bringing help and
hope to older adults at a time when they need it most. Please extend our
thanks and gratitude to the State employee who is supporting this critical
program.

Sincerely,

Susan J. Shea
Program Development Coordinator
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